
 

 

 

 

GORHAM PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

33 Exchange Street - Gorham, NH 03581 - 603-466-2101 - jstewart@gorhamnh.org 
 

Dear Community Member, 

 

I am contacting you regarding your possible donation for our Annual Roland Chabot Fishing Derby.  We 
are happy to announce the Androscoggin Valley Fish & Game Association will be joining us again as co-
sponsors.  Each year we work hard to make the derby bigger and better with a day filled with fun, food 
and of course fishing. 

This event is FREE of charge for anyone 5 - 12 years of age.  The Fishing Derby will be held on June 1, 
2024 from 8:30am - 12:00pm at the Libby Recreation Complex.  It is our hope that every child attending 
the Fishing Derby will walk away with their limit of fish, a nice prize, and memories of a great day!     

We would accept any item or monies you could donate to the Parks & Recreation Department in support 
of this event.  Some items we normally hand out as prizes include fishing items (poles, reels, tackle 
boxes), sporting items (balls, games, equipment), camping items (tents, sleeping bags, lanterns), gift 
certificates, memorabilia and much more. 

All persons or companies who donate to the Parks & Recreation Department for this event will be 
recognized in all hard copy and digital advertisements / websites as well as recognized at the Fishing 
Derby.   

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request and for your support of this great event.  We 
look forward to hearing from you.  Your generous donation will make for a successful Fishing Derby.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 603-466-2101 or by email at jstewart@gorhamnh.org                     

If you wish to donate money, please make your check payable to the Gorham Parks & Recreation 
Department.  Please note that your donation is tax deductible; Town of Gorham EIN 02-6000335. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Jeffrey S. Stewart, Director 
Parks & Recreation Department  
33 Exchange Street, Gorham, NH 03581 
603-466-2101 
jstewart@gorhamnh.org 
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